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BULLETIN #110 
 

TEST AUDIT ONLINE  
 

Processing Fee Effective July 1, 2012 
 
 

Effective July 1, 2012 a $100 processing fee will be assessed for each response to a 

test audit policy selection and/or test audit difference that is not submitted via Test Audit 

Online.  The purpose for this processing fee as approved by the PCRB Governing 

Board is to strongly encourage the use of both the electronic policy selection and 

difference response forms which currently reside on Test Audit Online.  Use of these 

forms greatly enhances the administrative efficiency of the Pennsylvania Test Audit 

Program. 

 

Please also note that this processing fee is separate and distinct from incentive charges 

that may be assessed for failure to respond to a policy selection(s) in a timely manner. 

For example, a policy selection response which is both late and not submitted via Test 

Audit Online will be subject to both the $100 processing fee and the $1,000 late charge. 

 

Any questions concerning the application of this processing fee starting July 1, 2012 

can be directed to: 

Vincent Dean 
Managing Director 
Classification & Field Operations  
215-320-4490 
vdean@pcrb.com 

 

 


